Headwaters January Roundtable
Material

Thank you to everyone that participated in January’s
Roundtable! The conversation about the care and feeding of
your unit’s adult leadership was fantastic.

Below is a link to the slides from the Roundtable. If you have
questions, please reach out to the commissioner corps.

January Roundtable Slides

We look forward to seeing you in February! If you haven’t
attended recently, please come, learn and share with your
other leaders. As always, thank you for everything you do for
Scouting.
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